
 
 

The PTA is currently soliciting donations of new items to be auctioned off 

during the Stepping into Spring Online Auction. 

 

Items can be listed for bidding on their own or incorporated into larger 

themed baskets or bundles. 

 

This is the perfect opportunity to take a look around your home or office 

for any NEW items that you do not have use for. 
 

Did you forget to return some unwanted holiday gifts? Donate them to the 

PTA! 
 

Did your kids receive toys or books that do not appeal to their interests? 

Donate them to the PTA! 
 

Have a gift card to a store you don’t shop at? Donate it to the PTA! 
 

Some of the categories for the baskets and bundles we are hoping to make are: 

Family Game Night Sports   Cooking 

LEGO    Arts & Crafts Fitness 

 

Items do not need to fit within these categories. We can get creative with pretty 

much anything! 
 

Items need to be received by March 11th. Please email Erica Soto Eng 

at ericas@q300pta.org if you have something you’d like to donate. 

 

All proceeds from the Stepping into Spring auction go directly toward enhancing our 

children’s school experience. Recent PTA funded initiatives include 

in-school Chess Classes, Art and Music Classes, HEPA Air Purifiers in every classroom, 

additional KF94 Masks for teachers, Chromebooks, and Teacher Development Programs. 
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